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December 20, 2022


COVID-19 Update Confirmed Outbreak

Dear residents, families, and staff,

The Medical Officer of Health’s office declared an outbreak at Martha’s House today. Two residents have tested positive for COVID and remain on isolation. There are no confirmed cases amongst staff. 

As preventative measures to reduce risk of transmission we are temporarily halting all high-risk recreational activities, ensuring staff are cohorted by department, changing how breakfast is served, removing linens and common touch items from the dining room tables, and asking that visitation be minimized for the time being. Visitors who do come to Martha’s House must follow mask in all common areas and going directly to and from the suite.

Further details will be shared as they become available. You are welcome to direct questions to Karen Larson, Site Manager, at 403-327-2090 or karen.r.larson@covenantliving.ca.
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